
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
GALVESTON DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P. O. BOX 1229 
GALVESTON, TEXAS  77553-1229 

   

Resource Management Office 
 
 
Mr. Michael Rodriguez  
Chief of Staff 
City of Corpus Christi 
1201 Leopard Street, 3rd Floor 
Corpus Christi, TX 78401 
 
Dear Mr. Rodriguez, 
 
 In accordance with the Agreement dated April 16, 2021 between the U. S. Army 
Corps of Engineers and the City of Corpus Christi to investigate and find a solution to 
address the on-going erosion along the Colorado River. The first $100k was fully funded 
by Federal. Additional Federal funds in the amount of $175,000 were received toward 
this effort. The Non-Federal contribution to-date in the amount of $92,500 has been 
received by the district. Based on the 50/50 cost share, as per the agreement, a total of 
$82,500 in sponsor funds is now required. 
 

A minimum of $82,500 is hereby requested via wire transfer as soon as possible. 
Information for the transfer is as follows:  
 
Bank Name:  Treas NYC/Funds Transfer Division 
Account Name:  Treas NYC/CTR/BNF=/AC-00008736 
Bank ABA Number:  021030004 
Account Number:  00008736 
Bank Address:  Federal Reserve Bank New York City, NY 
 
**Please specify that these funds are for the Galveston District. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in processing this request. Please notify Ms. 
Apryl Kilgo of the Galveston District, Resource Management Office at (409) 766-3127 
when the wire transfer is being processed.    
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
 
         Duane W. Bieber 
         Resource Management Officer 
 
cc: 
CESWG-PM-J (Brown) 
CESWG-RM (Rose) 
CESWG-RM (Kilgo) 
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